
November SO, 1934,

Memorandum

To: W. E. Reynolds,
Procurement Division

From: Governor Eccles

Attached is a telegram which "was cent to me

at the Federal Reserve Board, The matter referred to

comes under your jurisdiction, and you might be inter-

ested in getting the attitude of the New York Building

Trades•
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November 20, 1334,

Mr» John Halkett* President,
Mew York Building Trades,

York, H. 1.

Dear Sin

This Is to acknowledge your telegram

of November 19.

The Federal Reserve Board has no

diction at all over the ballrtlwg operations to

which you refer* I am referring jour telegr&s

to the Procurement Division of the United States

Treasury for appropriate action*

¥ery truly yours#

M, 5* Eeeles*
Governor.

Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis




